
‘Part of our preparation for the 19th Congregational Chapter in 2022 was 

a chance to meet via zoom. It was a great opportunity to see our delegates 

all together as we met on Screen as we began to form a virtual Community. 

We were able to share our reflections on the Chapter process, our dreams and 

our challenges and our hopes for the future vision of Little Company of Mary. 

     It was great to have Sr. Min-ah Ahn SC as our Translator and this was also 

a chance to ‘check the technology’ so that we would be able to have 

simultaneous translation and to have a trial run for the onsite Chapter.  

     For me it was a visual opportunity to be aware of Venerable Mary Potter’s 

words ‘the whole world is our domain’ ( Mary’s Conferences ) as we shared our 

culture, gifts and ways of living out our Charism in our own regions/ province 

and communities, sharing the dreams of living out our Little Company Mary 

Mission in the different parts of our world and where we saw the needs for now 

and into the future.  

     It will be good to meet again in person in Knock, with the great hospitality 

of our Irish Sisters, a special place where Our Lady of Knock will be our guide 

and with the prayerful preparation of all our Sisters and our Associates in the 

Congregation as we continue to ’Let Love Lead. ‘ 
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